
Date: 09/27/2022 

Subj: HUD CMS Developer Alert: Fiscal Year 2023 Reference Value 

HUD CMS Developers: 

Fiscal Year 2023 Reference – On the evening of Friday September 30, 2022 the HCS system will be 
updated for Fiscal Year 2023. At that time, a new reference value for FY 2023 will be created for ARM. 
You will have to invoke the method "refreshAllReferenceItemsInCache" (or 
"refreshReferenceItemCache" with referenceId=28) to activate this reference value. This only needs to 
be done once. An email will be sent to CMS developers on 9/30/2022 when the new reference value is 
available. 

Best Regards, 
Theresa Houck 
HUD HCS/ARM Support Team 
theresa.m.houck@hud.gov 
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